
 
 

 

Principal’s message 
It is exciting working at Manning Gardens because the school is always a hive of activity. There is quality 
teaching occurring in every classroom. Happy and enthusiastic students abound at our school. Our staff are 
always giving their all for our school and students. We have many wonderful activities coming up over the rest 
of Term 1. Keep up to date with all of our latest happenings here, and on our Facebook page. We certainly do 
make great things happen at MGPS! 
  
Stay Strong!     
Mr Paul Sortwell 
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School Assembly Week 5 ……….. 28 February. 

School cross country ………. 4 March. 
Rep cross country at Mitchell’s Island ………. 12 March. 

School Assembly Week 7 ……….. 13 March. 
Harmony Day celebration ………. Monday 23 March. 

School Photos ………. Wednesday 8 April. 
Easter Celebration ………. Thursday 9 April. 

School assemblies take place in our school hall at 9.25am. 
 

           



 
 

 
Baaya Yurrung preschool 
Patrice Chapman is our new permanent preschool teacher. Each week Patrice will provide a rundown of events and 
happenings at our preschool. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

             
 

 
We currently have an active survey on our school’s Facebook page. What type of hat do you think our children 
should wear at school? We value your input and ideas. This survey was a suggestion from our P&C meeting. 

      
 

 
Our P&C operates to help our school and our students. We have a great P&C made up of parents and 
community who are friendly and fun people – no politics or fighting here! Our P&C runs our school canteen 
with all profits going back to our school. 
Our next P&C meeting is Thursday 12 March at 9.30am, down at our canteen. Everyone welcome, including 
new members and parents! 



 
 

 
 

      

                
Contact us 
We value and appreciate your feedback and input into all aspects of our school. If you have a general school 
enquiry, please contact our school office on 6552-6333.  If you have a specific matter relating to your child 
and their education, please contact our school office and ask for your child’s teacher. Our school office hours 
are 8.30-3.30pm each school day. School uniforms are available for purchase from our school office; every 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday; 10.30-12.30pm. We have a full range of uniforms including summer and 
winter gear. We also stock school hats so your child can be sun safe.  

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

            

           

           



 
 

      

 

                  

 

 



 
 

 
On Monday 24 February, our class teachers commence parent meetings to help educate your child. Meetings 
are required for all students in our support unit and all Aboriginal students in our mainstream department. 
Please see your child’s class teacher for more information. 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


